
From: Krish Raman  
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 1:28 PM 
To: Planning Richmondhill <planning@richmondhill.ca>; Doris Cheng 
<doris.cheng@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: City Files D01-20004 and D02-20010 - Sabella Ridge Estates Inc Application  

Dear Madam/Sir 

I refer to the application received under the planning act from Sabella Ridge  Estates to 
build 28 storey rental apartment  building consisting of 284 residential units on Part of 
Lots 53 and 54 of Plan 1931 known as 10684 and 10692 Yonge Street. 

Me and my wife are owners of 3 creekview avenue, Richmond hill and wish to 
communicate our deep and sincere objection to the constructing of a 28 storey rental 
apartment building consisting of 284 residential units near my house. 

This community was formed and developed as a single family community. Beg you not 
to destroy this community, please. 

This is truly not acceptable.  

If we are required to  seek legal avenues to stop this application,  request you to guide 
us how we can pursue this legally to stop this application being approved. 

Many thanks and Kind Regards, 

Asthagiri Krishnamani 

3 Creekview Avenue 

Richmond Hill, Ontario L4C 9X1  


